HONORING
THE OHIO AVIATION ASSOCIATION
ON ITS CELEBRATION OF GENERAL AVIATION AWARENESS MONTH

On behalf of the members of the Senate of the 132nd General Assembly of Ohio, we are pleased
to pay tribute to the Ohio Aviation Association on its observance of December 2017 as General
Aviation Awareness Month.

General Aviation Awareness Month celebrates the complex and vibrant history of powered flight
and its role in the continued prosperity of our state, and the Ohio Aviation Association is
deserving of acknowledgement for its efforts to recognize these achievements. Ohio’s economic
landscape has greatly benefitted from the vitality and success of the aviation industry, and
advances in the fields of aerospace and aircraft manufacturing have enhanced the quality of life
and the well-being of countless communities by creating new opportunities and proud
accomplishments. The many individuals affiliated with OAA have worked diligently to
perpetuate our state’s prosperity, and they have certainly distinguished themselves as
conscientious and responsible Ohioans.

On the occasion of its General Aviation Awareness Month 2017, the members of the Ohio
Aviation Association have the opportunity to reaffirm their goals and to formulate progressive
initiatives to meet the challenges and responsibilities of the future. Clearly, these fine individuals
have made significant contributions to the community, and they are deserving of the highest
praise.

Thus, with sincere pleasure, we commend the Ohio Aviation Association during General
Aviation Awareness Month 2017 and salute all those taking part in this noteworthy event.
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